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I oppose changing our elections to require in person voting. Oregon’s mail-in-voting 

practices make it possible for more people to participate in elections, which is 

fundamental to our society. Requires in-person voting serves only to disenfranchise 

voters. Our state has a functional, established system. Changing would cost money 

we don’t have, and put unnecessary stress on the public and officials.  


